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Comments for Public Posting: 1 endorse the proposal to elevate the threshold for LID
requirements, thereby applying them to larger-scale
developments. This amendment is crucial as it streamlines the
process, reducing the extensive and often burdensome
requirements for smaller projects. Such a change is not only
practical but also essential for making smaller-scale developments
more manageable and less cumbersome.



